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Right here, we have countless books l aveuglement organisationnel ou comment
lutter c and collections to check out. We additionally meet the expense of
variant types and plus type of the books to browse. The conventional book,
fiction, history, novel, scientific research, as with ease as various other
sorts of books are readily comprehensible here.
As this l aveuglement organisationnel ou comment lutter c, it ends occurring
mammal one of the favored books l aveuglement organisationnel ou comment lutter
c collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best website to look
the amazing ebook to have.

La catastrophe d'AZF : L'apport des sciences humaines et sociales (Coll.
Sciences du risque et du danger) DE TERSSAC Gilbert 2008-01-03 Chaque
Toulousain se souvient du coup de « tonnerre » du 21 septembre 2001 à 10 h17
lorsque l'usine AZF a explosé : la catastrophe a tué 30 personnes, (dont 22 sur
le site de l'usine), a blessé, traumatisé, laissé des traces chez beaucoup
d'autres. La crise, qui a suivi, a secoué les institutions et les acteurs comme
en témoignent les contributions à cet ouvrage qui en éclairent les différentes
facettes. D'abord, il s'agissait de gérer l'urgence, de secourir, d'identifier
les victimes, de mettre en sécurité l'usine Pompiers, médecins, psychologues,
assistantes sociales, secouristes ont tenté d'apporter les secours. Ensuite, la
gestion de la crise a conduit les institutions et les acteurs à imaginer de
nouvelles mesures, face à cette réalité inédite : restabiliser la vie
quotidienne, structurer des réseaux d'aide. La réparation tente de « panser »
les blessures, d'assurer le droit. Enfin, que reste-t-il? Une usine fermée, une
industrie chimique qui se restructure, des institutions qui répondent à leurs
inquiétudes par des expertises , mais aussi une autre façon de « penser » les
risques et la société, l'émergence d'une culture de sécurité industrielle, la
concertation avec les publics (Loi Bachelot de Juillet 2003)... Que peuvent
apporter les chercheurs en Sciences Humaines et Sociales ? Psychologues,
juristes, psychiatres, sociologues, économistes, gestionnaires, géographes et
spécialistes de la communication, ont fait de la catastrophe un véritable objet
de connaissances, et exposés leu travaux lors d'une journée d'étude (CERTOPCNRS, Université Toulouse 2). Ils montrent que des enseignements théoriques et
pratiques sont à tirer de la catastrophe et que les SHS ont un incontestable
apport pour les sciences du risque et du danger. Puisse cet ouvrage, faire que
la catastrophe économique, sociale et humaine ne se traduise pas aussi par une
catastrophe de la pensée.
ProPack I Valerie Stetson 2004-08-02
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Women in Jazz Marie Buscatto 2021-12-31 Women in Jazz: Musicality, Femininity,
Marginalization examines the invisible discrimination against female musicians
in the French jazz world and the ways in which women thrive as professionals
despite such conditions. The author shines a light on the paradox for women in
jazz: to express oneself in a "feminine" way is to be denigrated for it, yet to
behave in a "masculine" manner is to be devalued for a lack of femininity. This
masculine world ensures it is more difficult for women to be recognized as jazz
musicians than it is for men – even when musicians, critics and audiences are
ideologically opposed to discrimination. Female singers are confined by the
feminine stereotypes of their profession, while female instrumentalists must
comport themselves into traditionally masculine roles. The author explores the
academic and professional socializations of these musicians, the musical choice
they make and how they are perceived by jazz professionals as a result. First
published in French by CNRS Editions in 2007 (and later reissued in paperback
in 2018, with the author’s postscript that "nothing much has changed"), Women
in Jazz: Musicality, Femininity, Marginalization expands the conversation
beyond the French border, identifying female jazz musicians as a discriminated
minority all around the world.
Negotiations Anselm L. Strauss 1988
The Decolonization of Africa Unesco 1981
MSF and THE ROHINGYA 1992-2014 Laurence BINET 2020-11-01
Coaching pour changer avec plaisir Bruno Chaintron 2011-07-07 Quel casse-tête
de vouloir changer les habitudes des entreprises ! Celui qui veut trop innover
s'expose aux jugements à remporte-pièce des uns et des autres, du style "mais
qu'est-ce qu'il a à vouloir tout changer ? Cela ne marchera jamais !" Alors que
ces réactions négatives entraînent de vives frustrations, Bruno Chaintron nous
aide à comprendre les mécanismes organisationnels et psychologiques qui minent
les processus d'innovation et à désamorcer les blocages. Entreprendre dans
l'entreprise, qu'elle soit petite ou grosse, peut alors redevenir un jeu...
Construit de manière très originale sur un dialogue entre Marin, un cadre
d'entreprise au bout du rouleau, Marko, son patron et Merlin, leur coach, cet
ouvrage est assorti de nombreux exemples, outils, conseils pratiques, tableaux
et graphiques qui, au fil du texte, donnent des clés pour sortir des schémas
répétitifs et innover avec plaisir. Ce qui vous plaira dans cet ouvrage : Une
approche du coaching qui sort des sentiers battus ; Une rigueur conceptuelle :
le livre combine théorie des organisations et psychologie ; Une forme ludique,
une écriture pétillante, l'ouvrage se lit comme un roman, les échanges entre
les personnages sont courts, vivants, tirés de la vie réelle.
Livres hebdo 2004
Clusters in Urban and Regional Development ANDREW CUMBERS 2013-09-13 Going
beyond the celebrated 'hot-spots' of economic development, this book draws upon
evidence from a broader range of cities and regions to help fill some important
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gaps in our knowledge of how clusters operate within the contemporary global
economy. This book was previously published as a special issue of the journal
Urban Studies.
Governing Disasters S. Revet 2015-03-04 Based on extensive ethnographic and
historical research conducted in diverse field locations, this volume offers an
acute analysis of how actors at local, national, and international levels
govern disasters; it examines the political issues at stake that often go
unaddressed and demonstrates that victims of disaster do not remain passive.
Shadowing Barbara Czarniawska 2007 Shadowing offers an array of techniques to
study people on the move, and the book is addressed to all social scientists
interested in fieldwork as a way of grasping phenomena typical of late
modernity. The book's starting point is that present times require different
metaphors than static "cultures," "organizations," or even "societies." It is
time to start constructing a mobile ethnology that is knowledge about people,
objects, and ideas that circulate globally. The present text offers suggestions
concerning the ways such construction may take.
Sapeurs-Pompiers de Toulouse Enqu�tes et analyses Ryad KANZARI Patrick VION
Europe and the Politics of Capabilities Robert Salais 2005-01-13 The social
agenda of the European Union is shifting towards broad social initiatives that
align social and economic objectives with the promotion of employment. This
calls for an action framework that permits social dialogue and political
deliberation to inform and complement legislative action at all levels. The
debate, however, has been dominated by advocates of traditional welfare states.
This book, to break out of this sterile stalemate, demonstrates how an
employment-orientated social policy in Europe can develop from a new, different
set of policy principles, specifically 'a capability approach'. Taking
inspiration from the work of Amartya Sen, this book focuses on the effective
freedom people need to achieve their goals in life and work. The result of
ongoing collaboration between researchers and social actors, it will appeal to
social scientists, students, policy-makers and all those concerned with the
building of Europe.
A Guide to the World Bank 2003 The World Bank Group works in more than 100
developing economies and is one of the world's largest sources of development
assistance. In 2002, the institution provided US $19.5 billion in loans to its
client countries. This guide reviews the organisation's history, objectives and
operations, and looks at the five institutions that make up the World Bank
Group: the International Bank for Reconstruction and Development (IBRD), the
International Development Association (IDA), the International Finance
Corporation (IFC), the Multilateral Investment Guarantee Agency (MIGA), and the
International Centre for Settlement of Investment Disputes (ICSID).
L’aveuglement organisationnel Pierre Tripier 2013-06-18 Partant d’une étude
concrète sur l’abandon ou la disparition de certains colis dans un centre de
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tri postal, les auteurs montrent que l’organisation attribue la responsabilité
de ces faits aux agents contractuels, dont la loyauté est mise en doute. Cette
responsabilité, en fait imaginaire, s’avère liée à la manière d’envisager le
processus technique de tri et le statut des agents, tout comme à la façon de
définir ce qu’est un colis « abandonné ». L’approche, qui mobilise la
sociologie générale et plus particulièrement la sociologie interactionniste,
permet d’établir que les analyses traditionnelles de la sociologie des
organisations en termes de pouvoir, de culture professionnelle ou de régulation
autonome, méconnaissent la complexité des définitions des situations qui
interagissent. Trois autres études de cas éclairent la production de
l’aveuglement organisationnel, autrement dit la création de malentendus
expliqués par la multiplicité des interprétations possibles d’une même
situation et l’incapacité des acteurs à sortir de leur propre représentation.
En proposant un cadre aussi clair que convaincant pour analyser les situations
d’aveuglement, remonter à leurs causes et imaginer des modalités de résolution,
les auteurs nous livrent, au-delà du résultat d’une recherche, une méthode
d’intervention pour comprendre les fonctionnements organisationnels et résoudre
leurs dysfonctionnements.
ICOPROMO, Intercultural Competence for Professional Mobility Evelyne Glaser
2007-01-01 This publication reflects the outcomes of a project which brought
together experts and practitioners in the field of intercultural competence for
professional mobility and which focused on group-oriented (teamwork)
intercultural communication and interaction competencies.
Dada in Paris Michel Sanouillet 2009 This volume examines the Dada art
movement, offering a behind-the-scenes account of the French avant-garde's
riotous adolescence, with a timeline that begins with Tzara and Picabia and
stretches to include Breton, Philippe Soupault, Louis Aragon, and Paul âEluard.
The author (one of the foremost specialists of the Dada movement) describes the
pre-Dada Parisian era, the connection made with Zurich Dada, and Parisian Dada
projects and their reception. Finally, by 1923, Dada-according-to-Tzara gave
way to Dada-according-to-Breton -- which a few months later, under tumultuous
circumstances, took on the new name of Surrealism. The longer-lasting, more
conservative Surrealism would overshadow Dada for decades to come.
Le Patrimoine Des Universités Européennes Nuria Sanz 2006-01-01 This is the
second edition of this publication which examines the contribution of
universities to the cultural, material and intellectual heritage of Europe. It
contains a range of papers authors representing 15 institutions, who work both
on the heritage of universities from an academic perspective, as well as the
management and preservation of university heritage. Four case studies are
presented on the role of particular universities in Italy, Portugal, France and
Spain. The book also seeks to promote co-operation between universities at
European level to define a common approach to important issues and problems.
Engaging Researchers with Data Management Connie Clare 2019 Engaging
Researchers with Data Management is an invaluable collection of 24 case
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studies, drawn from institutions across the globe, that demonstrate clearly and
practically how to engage the research community with RDM. These case studies
together illustrate the variety of innovative strategies research institutions
have developed to engage with their researchers about managing research data.
Each study is presented concisely and clearly, highlighting the essential
ingredients that led to its success and challenges encountered along the way.
By interviewing key staff about their experiences.
Intercultural Competence Gerhard Neuner 2003-01-01
Livres de France 2005
Learning In The Workplace Stephen Billett 2020-07-16 Learning in the workplace
has come of age with the publication of this book. It shows the way for a new
level of sophistication in the ways learning and work are treated. And it opens
new territory for exploration in the world of learning throughout life. David
Boud, University of Technology, Sydney Stephen Billett provides a comprehensive
and practical model, well-grounded in theory and research, to guide learning in
the workplace. This is a 'must read' for those in vocational education and
training. Victoria Marsick, Columbia University Learning does not stop when you
leave school or tertiary studies, but continues throughout life. The workplace
is now seen as an important learning environment, and businesses and government
units are encouraged to become 'learning organisations'. This is all very well
in theory, but how does learning actually occur in the workplace? Drawing on
research of a wide variety of workplaces in different countries, Stephen
Billett analyses the strengths and limitations of 'on-the-job' learning. He
outlines what knowledge individuals need and how they can best acquire this
knowledge in workplace settings. He shows how to develop a workplace
curriculum, and how it can be implemented in organisations of different sizes.
Learning in the Workplace offers a comprehensive pedagogy for the workplace. It
is a valuable reference for human resource practitioners and students in
courses on professional development and adult and vocational learning.
Ethics and Sport in Europe Dominique Bodin 2011-01-01 Defending ethics in sport
is vital in order to combat the problems of corruption, violence, drugs,
extremism and other forms of discrimination it is currently facing. Sport
reflects nothing more and nothing less than the societies in which it takes
place. However, if sport is to continue to bring benefits for individuals and
societies, it cannot afford to neglect its ethical values or ignore these
scourges. The major role of the Council of Europe and the Enlarged Partial
Agreement on Sport (EPAS) in addressing the new challenges to sports ethics was
confirmed by the 11th Council of Europe Conference of Ministers responsible for
Sport, held in Athens on 11 and 12 December 2008. A political impetus was given
on 16 June 2010 by the Committee of Ministers, with the adoption of an updated
version of the Code of Sports Ethics (Recommendation CM/Rec(2010)9),
emphasising the requisite co-ordination between governments and sports
organisations. The EPAS prepared the ministerial conference and stepped up its
work in an international conference organised with the University of Rennes,
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which was attended by political leaders, athletes, researchers and officials
from the voluntary sector. The key experiences described in the conference and
the thoughts that it prompted are described in this publication. All the
writers share the concern that the end result should be practical action particularly in terms of the setting of standards - that falls within the remit
of the EPAS and promotes the Council of Europe's core values.
The Black Diaspora of the Americas Christine Chivallon 2011 Using the Caribbean
experience as the focus, Christine Chivallon examines the transatlantic slave
trade and slavery as founding events in the identification of a black diaspora
experience. The exploration is extended to include the US to exemplify
contrasting situations in slavery-based systems.
The New Spirit of Capitalism Luc Boltanski 2005 In this major work, the
sociologists Eve Chiapello and Luc Boltanski go to the heart of the changes in
contemporary business culture. Via an unprecedented analysis of the latest
management texts that have formed the thinking of employers in their
organization of business, the authors trace the contours of a new spirit of
capitalism. They argue that from the middle of the 1970s onwards, capitalism
abandoned the hierarchical Fordist work structure and developed a new networkbased form of organization which was founded on employee initiative and
autonomy in the workplace – a 'freedom' that came at the cost of material and
psychological security. The authors connect this new spirit with the children
of the libertarian and romantic currents of the late 1960s (as epitomised by
dressed-down. cool capitalists such as Bill Gates and 'Ben and Jerry') arguing
that they practice a more successful and subtle form of exploitation. In a work
that is already a classic in Europe, Boltanski and Chiapello show how the new
spirit triumphed thanks to a remarkable recuperation of the Left's critique of
the alienation of everyday life – a recuperation that simultaneously undermined
the power of its social critique.
Waiting for the Big One Charlotte Mazel-Cabasse 2019-08-29 This book helps
understand how the future Big One (a large-scale and often-predicted
earthquake) is understood, defined, and mitigated by experts, scientists, and
residents in the San Francisco Bay Area. Following the idea that earthquake
risk is multiple and hard to grasp, the book explores the earthquake’s “mode of
existence,” guiding the reader through different epistemic moments of the
earthquake-risk definition. Through in-depth interviews, the book provides a
rarely seen anthropology of risk from the perspective of experts, scientists,
and concerned residents for whom the possibility of partial or complete
destruction of their living environment is a constant companion of their
everyday lives. It argues that the characterization of the threats and the
measures taken to limit its impacts constitute an integrated part of both their
residential experiences and their professional practices.
The Tree and the Canoe Joël Bonnemaison 1994-01-01 This personal observation of
Tanna, an island in the southern part of the Vanuatu archipelago, presents an
extraordinary case study of cultural resistance. Based on interviews, myths and
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stories collected in the field, and archival research, The Tree and the Canoe
analyzes the resilience of the people of Tanna, who, when faced with an intense
form of cultural contact that threatened to engulf them, liberated themselves
by re-creating, and sometimes reinventing, their own kastom. Following a
lengthy history of Tanna from European contact, the author discusses in detail
original creation myths and how Tanna people revived them in response to
changes brought by missionaries and foreign governments. The final chapters of
the book deal with the violent opposition of part of the island population to
the newly established National Unity government.
Revue française de sociologie 2006
Humanistic futures of learning UNESCO 2020-01-28
Your Mindful Compass Andrea Maloney Schara 2013-12-01 "Your Mindful Compass"
takes us behind the emotional curtain to see the mechanisms regulating
individuals in social systems. There is great comfort and wisdom in knowing we
can increase our awareness to manage the swift and ancient mechanisms of social
control. We can gain greater flexibility by seeing how social controls work in
systems from ants to humans. To be less controlled by others, we learn how
emotional systems influence our relationship-oriented brain. People want to
know what goes on in families that give rise to amazing leaders and/or
terrorists. For the first time in history we can understand the systems in
which we live. The social sciences have been accumulating knowledge since the
early fifties as to how we are regulated by others. S. Milgram, S. Ashe, P.
Zimbardo and J. Calhoun, detail the vulnerability to being duped and deceived
and the difficulty of cooperating when values differ. Murray Bowen, M.D., the
first researcher to observe several live-in families, for up to three years, at
the National Institute of Mental Health. Describing how family members overly
influence one another and distribute stress unevenly, Bowen described both how
symptoms and family leaders emerge in highly stressed families. Our brain is
not organized to automatically perceive that each family has an emotional
system, fine-tuned by evolution and "valuing" its survival as a whole, as much
as the survival of any individual. It is easier to see this emotional system
function in ants or mice but not in humans. The emotional system is organized
to snooker us humans: encouraging us to take sides, run away from others, to
pressure others, to get sick, to blame others, and to have great difficulty in
seeing our part in problems. It is hard to see that we become anxious, stressed
out and even that we are difficult to deal with. But "thinking systems" can
open the doors of perception, allowing us to experience the world in a
different way. This book offers both coaching ideas and stories from leaders as
to strategies to break out from social control by de-triangling, using
paradoxes, reversals and other types of interruptions of highly linked
emotional processes. Time is needed to think clearly about the automatic nature
of the two against one triangle. Time and experience is required as we learn
strategies to put two people together and get self outside the control of the
system. In addition, it takes time to clarify and define one's principles, to
know what "I" will or will not do and to be able to take a stand with others
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with whom we are very involved. The good news is that systems' thinking is
possible for anyone. It is always possible for an individual to understand
feelings and to integrate them with their more rational brains. In so doing, an
individual increases his or her ability to communicate despite
misunderstandings or even rejection from important others. The effort involved
in creating your Mindful Compass enables us to perceive the relationship system
without experiencing it's threats. The four points on the Mindful Compass are:
1) Action for Self, 2) Resistance to Forward Progress, 3) Knowledge of Social
Systems and the 4) The Ability to Stand Alone. Each gives us a view of the
process one enters when making an effort to define a self and build an
emotional backbone. It is not easy to find our way through the social jungle.
The ability to know emotional systems well enough to take a position for self
and to become more differentiated is part of the natural way humans cope with
pressure. Now people can use available knowledge to build an emotional
backbone, by thoughtfully altering their part in the relationship system. No
one knows how far one can go by making an effort to be more of a self-defined
individual in relationships to others. Through increasing emotional maturity,
we can find greater individual freedom at the same time that we increase our
ability to cooperate and to be close to others.
Gender Mainstreaming in Poverty Eradication and the Millennium Development
Goals Naila Kabeer 2003 In this book, Naila Kabeer brings together a set of
arguments, findings and lessons from the development literature which help to
explain why gender equality merits specific attention from policy-makers,
practitioners, researchers and other stakeholders committed to the pursuit of
pro-poor and human-centred development. Neglect of gender inequalities in the
distribution of resources, responsibilities and power in the processes of
economic accumulation and social reproduction has a high cost, not only for
women themselves but also for their children and other dependents and for the
development of society as a whole. This book highlights the interconnections
between production and reproduction within different societies, and women's
critical role in straddling both, and points to the various synergies, tradeoffs and externalities which these generate.
Return on Character Fred Kiel 2015-03-17 Does the character of our leaders
matter? You may think this question was answered long ago. Countless business
authors and analysts have assured us that great leadership demands great
character. Time and again, we’ve seen that truth play out, as once-thriving
organizations falter and fail under the guidance of leaders behaving badly.
Why, then, do so many executives remain skeptical about the true value of
leadership character? A winning strategy and a sound business model are what
really matter, they argue; character is just the icing on the cake. What’s been
missing from this debate is hard evidence: data that shows not only that
leadership character matters for organizational success, but how it matters;
and concrete evidence that it leads to better business results. Now, in this
groundbreaking book, respected leadership researcher, adviser, and author Fred
Kiel offers that evidence—solid data that demonstrates the connection between
character, leadership excellence, and organizational results. After seven years
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of rigorous research based on a landmark study of more than 100 CEOs and over
8,000 of their employees’ observations, Kiel’s findings show that leaders of
strong character achieved up to five times the ROA for their organizations as
did leaders of weak character. Return on Character goes on to reveal: • How
leadership character is formed, how it creates value, and how that value
spreads throughout the organization • How low-character leaders undermine the
success of even the best business plans • How leaders at any level can develop
the habits of strong character and “unlearn” the habits of poor character The
book also provides a character-building methodology—step-by-step advice and
techniques for assessing your own character habits and improving your
performance and that of your organization. Return on Character provides the
blueprint for building your own leadership character and creating a characterdriven organization that achieves superior business results.
In the Shadow of Disability Pieter Verstraete 2012-09-17 How can one write the
history of disability, and what are the consequences for the disabled
themselves? This is the key question that Pieter Verstraete addresses in this
pioneering book that tries to rethink the possible bonds between disability,
history and politics. Since the 1990’s the concept of disability has gained in
prominence. Perhaps more than in other branches of historical enquiry,
disability historians have attributed a crucial place to the notion ‘identity’.
Re-cently, however, the suitability of identity for the realization of liberating and emancipatory politics for people with disabilities has been
questioned. This book aims to incorporate some of the critical approaches
towards identity and to suggest a complementary connection between history and
political reform.
Women Reinventing Globalisation Caroline Sweetman 2003 This volume analyses
approaches to economic and political change and propose ways of ensuring that
ideas are translated into concrete actions. The aim is to re-politicise the
gender and development community with a solutions-oriented approach which looks
at globalisation through women's eyes, and finds energising ideas.
Formation emploi 2006
Ethnomethodology Alain Coulon 1995-04-20 Ethnomethodology is a research
strategy that systematically examines the everyday interactions between people.
In the past three decades, an impressive body of work has been created under
this label by such noted scholars as Garfinkel, Sacks, Cicourel, Schlegloff,
Mehan, and Emerson. In this volume, Alain Coulon demystifies the
ethnomethodological tradition and its often arcane nomenclature. Coulon
explains its history, its major features, and the major criticisms leveled at
it in terms that are accessible to students and novices. Covering both the
theoretical notions and main ethnomethodological practices and replete with
examples of key work in the area, Ethnomethodology is the first accessible,
brief introduction to this important qualitative research tradition.
Transatlantic Parallaxes Anne Raulin 2015-10-01 Anthropological inquiry
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developed around the study of the exotic. Now that we live in a world that
seems increasingly familiar, putatively marked by a spreading sameness,
anthropology must re-envision itself. The emergence of diverse national
traditions in the discipline offers one intriguing path. This volume, the
product of a novel encounter of American anthropologists of France and French
anthropologists of the United States, explores the possibilities of that path
through an experiment in the reciprocal production of knowledge. Simultaneously
native subjects, foreign experts, and colleagues, these scholars offer novel
insights into each other’s societies, juxtaposing glimpses of ourselves and a
familiar “others” to productively unsettle and enrich our understanding of
both.
Encadrer, un métier impossible ? Frederik Mispelblom Beyer 2010-08-25 Livre de
chevet autant que boussole pour gros temps, cet ouvrage affronte et dénoue tout
ce qui rend si insaisissables les contours et le contenu concret de l'activité
d'encadrement. Difficile en effet d'y voir clair, d'autant que la succession
des « modes managériales » brouille les cartes : la plupart des ouvrages
prétendument orientés vers les pratiques et la recherche d'efficacité
s'éloignent gaillardement de la réalité du terrain, par idéologie ou promotion
d'un énième « concept » vendeur... Rien de plus salubre et instructif donc que
cette plongée dans l'univers de l'encadrement en actes. Fruit de vingt années
d'enquêtes, ce livre aussi rigoureux que plaisant à lire dégage les grands
déterminants d'un métier pas tout à fait comme les autres, mais dont la
compréhension contribue à éclairer tous les autres. Prenant le contre pied des
discours fatalistes (on ne peut rien changer, soyons du côté des plus forts et
de la mise en oeuvre du « nouveau management ») ou rageurs (tous unis contre,
et vivement que tout cela casse !), ce livre s'inscrit dans la perspective
d'une éthique de la responsabilité personnelle. Frederik Mispelblom Beyer est
professeur de sociologie à l'université d'Evry, chercheur au Centre Pierre
Naville. Entre le marteau et l'écume. Encadrer c'est ferrailler. Encadrer :
c'est se « débrouiller » entre la pression d'en « haut » et celle d'en « bas ».
Au coeur des batailles d'orientations. Encadrer : c'est tenter de dire ce qu'on
fait et où l'on va. Encadrer : c'est tenter d'unifier les orientations du
travail. Encadrer : c'est tenter d'élaborer des compromis productifs. Des actes
de parole aux paroles en actes. Encadrer : c'est mettre des orientations dans
des cadres opérationnels. Conclusion générale : un métier impossible ?
Anti-modernism Diana Mishkova 2014-09-01 The last volume of the Discourses of
Collective Identity in Central and Southeast Europe 1770–1945 series presents
46 texts under the heading of "antimodernism". In a dynamic relationship with
modernism, from the 1880s to the 1940s, and especially during the interwar
period, the antimodernist political discourse in the region offered complex
ideological constructions of national identification. These texts rejected the
linear vision of progress and instead offered alternative models of
temporality, such as the cyclical one as well as various narratives of decline.
This shift was closely connected to the rejection of liberal democratic
institutionalism, and the preference for organicist models of social existence,
emphasizing the role of the elites (and charismatic leaders) shaping the whole
l-aveuglement-organisationnel-ou-comment-lutter-c

10/11

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 7, 2022 by guest

body politic. Along these lines, antimodernist authors also formulated
alternative visions of symbolic geography: rejecting the symbolic hierarchies
that focused on the normativity of Western European models, they stressed the
cultural and political autarchy of their own national community, which in some
cases was also coupled with the reevaluation of the Orient. At the same time,
this antimodernist turn should not be confused with rightwing radicalism—in
fact, the dialogue with the modernist tradition was often very subtle and the
anthology also contains texts which offered a criticism of 'modern'
totalitarianism in an antimodernist key.
Repère 2012
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